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A good night’s sleep is something many of us take for granted. Can you 
imagine going to sleep on a board in a one room shack? For the first time 
in their lives, the Govea Pascual children, Alejandra, Eduardo, Fatima, and 
Fernando, will be nestling in clean sheets on a comfortable mattress with soft 
pillows and warm blankets. We delivered their new bedding to their home 
as their mother Alicia cracked a big smile and expressed gratitude for her 
children’s gifts.   

“It is very difficult trying to raise our 4 children,” she said. Her husband sells 
cotton candy from a push cart, and her 15 year old son Eduardo is a bag 
boy for a grocery store. She plans to go back to cleaning houses when her 
children get a little older. She said they are all working together so that she 
can watch over her children while they are little. She said that she did not 
know what she would do without the help that they receive through the 
program in Mojoneras. LSMI partners with Pastor Gerardo and Judith Avila in 
that community. 

This dear family receives help with their homework in the after school 
program, hot meals, shoes, fresh vegetables for the family in food 
dispensaries, school supplies and medicine. Most importantly, their spiritual 
needs are also being met as they participate in Sunday services developing a 
personal relationship with the Lord Jesus Christ. We want to thank the family 
who sponsors the children in this family for making it possible for them to 
receive the ongoing care and the special gift of bedding.
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We have roughed-in the facility for the children’s 
feeding program at the ministry base, building 
the structure that will house the outside kitchen, 
bathrooms and the pavilion where they will meet. 
The donor of the matching funds is pleased with 
the progress and is putting out the challenge to 
put a bathroom and bedroom on the second floor 
so that we will be able to house the many mission 
teams coming in this summer. 

This is a great opportunity to have your gift go 
twice as far in expansion of the ministry here in 
Mezcales. We want to thank each and every one 
of you who are praying and financially supporting 
this ministry. Lives are being touched, lives are 
being changed and people are being blessed. 

Together We are Life Savers,  

Say a prayer:

1. �Continue to pray for God to move on our behalf for 
electricity and water. 

2. Pray that the work will not be hindered by any obstacle. 

3. �Pray for continued protection of workers and provision for 
the work 

All contributions are tax deductible
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)
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People from many countries working together to show God’s love.


